OAKFIELD SCHOOL CONSULTATION
Oakfield School currently educates up to 110 pupils with social, emotional, and mental health difficulties. Hull, like many local authorities, is experiencing a rise in pupil numbers and there is a need to create additional school places. 
It is proposed to increase the number of places available at Oakfield School from 110 to 130.  The school has commissioned a capacity assessment which has confirmed that the school has the physical capacity to accept the additional pupils. Therefore, there will be no need for additional spend from school budgets on the building. The proposal is in line with the LA’s SEND Sufficiency Assessment, which identifies a need for additional secondary SEMH places in the city.
This survey seeks your views on whether you support this proposed increase in the numbers of pupils at the school.
This consultation will remain open until Friday 13th October 2023. Please complete this form and return it to the Oakfield School reception. Alternatively you can email your comments to admin@oakfieldhull.co.uk

	Q1
	Do you support the proposal to increase the size of Oakfield to accommodate up to 130 pupils? (please tick):
	Yes
	
	No
	

	
	
	

	
	
	

	Q2
	Is there anything else you would like to say about the proposal?

	
	

	
	

	
	

	Q3
	About you.  I am (please tick):

	
	A parent/carer of a pupil at Oakfield School
	
	
	A pupil at Oakfield School
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	Staff at Oakfield School
	
	
	Other, please state
	


Thank you for taking the time to complete this survey.
